


   Dear BISB parents,


Next The PTA Coffee Morning is on Wednesday 30th May. Even 
thought the PTA will continue to support the school events till the end of 
June, it will be the LAST MEETING of the PTA for this school year 
as well as of Adin Mercan.  

Thanks to all the Class representatives who volunteered for their class. 
Your support and effort are highly appreciated! 

   The PTA would like to remind the class representatives that we are in the 3rd term and it is now slowly to get an 
idea how to finish the school year: end of year party? end of year “thank you card to the teachers or how to organise 
a souvenir or a gift….Please do not hesitate to contact Adin Mercan (adincik@gmail.com) 

Millions of thanks for the huge interest for our cookbooks!!! So far we sold 190 books!!!  We will 
continue to provide them the whole year. The price for each book is 15 Euros. The money will be divided 
between global/local charities and PTA events. (adincik@gmail.com)       
You can buy a book for yourself as much as for your family membersfriends, for birthdays, for Christmas…        

 

Next Bake Sale is on 25th May Friday with EYS (year 1 & Reception). This time 
we are presenting to our kids the The Astronaut Day. We will put poster about moon, 
solar system and space… 

We started a new competition, a first in our school:BOOKS & PIZZAS!!! 
It is a good opportunity to give away your gently used books for all ages (children/teenager). Till 18th May you can send with 
your child as many books you want (primary & secondary). In every year group there wilbe a box in the selected class 
(Primary)/tutor (Secondary) who will be checked and counted continuously by Adin, Jasperine, Laila and Zuzana to keep a 
score. The year group who collected the most amount (by percentage) will have PIZZA PARTY in June! 
The books are going to b sold at the beginning of June and the money will go to our local charity Plamienok. 

So far year 3 is winning but year 2 made an amazing attack and they are in the second place now!!! 
DON’T FORGET!  The competition ends on 19th May! Any year group can win!!!! 

From Term 2 we began to support a new local charity, Plamienok. They are a non-profit organisation who provide 
homecare services for terminally ill children. Every year they run a therapeutic summer camp for bereaved children from 
the whole of Slovakia. Please find Mrs Eastwood’s letter for more information and the link. Thanks in advance for your 
support for the cause…

?
PA R E N T S  T E A C H E R S  

A S S O C I A T I O N

WANTED!!!

N E W  P T A  M E M B E R S  WA N T E D ! ! !

2 018 - 2 019  
T H E  N E W  
M E M B E R ( S )  W I L L  
B E  S U P P O R T E D  B Y  
T H E  F O R M E R  P T A  
L E A D E R  A S  W E L L  
A S  B Y  T H E  B A K E  
S A L E  T E A M  A N D  
T H E  V O L U N T E E R S  
D U R I N G  T H E  
E V E N T S .  
D O  N O T  W O R R Y !  

2 018 - 2 019  
* C L A S S  

R E P R E S E N T A T I V E S  
* F U N D R A I S I N G  

( L O C A L - G L O B A L )  

* B A K E  S A L E S  
* I N T E R N A T I O N A L  D AY  

* M I K U L A Š  
* P R I M A R Y  D I S C O  

* T E A C H E R S  
A P P R E C I A T I O N  D AY  

* E A S T E R  E G G  H U N T  

A N D  M A N Y  M O R E  
E V E N T S …
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